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Partner Talks to the Media About Mandating COVID-19 Vaccines
in the Workplace
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In an interview with the San Francisco Chronicle, Kevin Troutman shares his insights on the

possibility that employers might require their workers to be vaccinated against COVID-19. Kevin

explains that if employers do mandate the vaccine, then they might also experience controversy in

the form of workers being upset, distracted, and even quitting their jobs. Before it gets to this point,

Kevin recommends that employers figure out the best ways to encourage their workers to get

vaccinated and to increase the participation by making it as easy as possible for them to do so.

To read the article, visit the San Francisco Chronicle (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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